
April, 2013 

Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners 
700 NW 19th Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

Dear Mayor and Commissioners: 

Having recently viewed the plans for the Grand Birch Condominium project that is being 
proposed for 321 Birch Road, I felt compelled to express my support for this project. 

From researching the renewed development activities around Ft. Lauderdale, I believe the 
design of this project is exactly the kind of development that is needed to continue the 
revitalization of the Central Beach area. 

As a high-end, low-rise building with only 22 units, I believe that the beach area will 
benefit from this development. 

I am pleased to add my name to the many others supporting this project and hope that the 
City Commission will approve it. 

Sincerely, 

Address: 
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